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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Room TW-B204
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attention:

Re:

Sumita Mukhoty, International Bureau, Policy Division

Iusatel USA, Inc. Transfer of Control Application
ITC-TC-20110711-00196
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Dear Secretary Dortch:

Iusatel USA, Inc. ("Iusatel USA"), through its undersigned counsel hereby
clarifies its above referenced transfer of control application (the "Application").
Iusatel USA informs the Commission that the correct international Section 214
license held by Iusatel USA and which is to be transferred under the Application is
FCC File No. ITC-214-20020222-00 101. Due to an involuntary mistake, the
Application referred to ITC-214-19960923-00459, as the license to be subject to the
of the transfer of control transaction.

Iusatel USA only holds license number ITC-214-20020222-00101, and any
references in the Application to any other FCC licenses, should be deemed to be
references to license ITC-214-20020222-00101.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at 202.373.6664.
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Counsel for Iusatel USA, Inc.

Bingham McCutchen LLP

2020 K Street NW

Washington. DC
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cc: David Krech, FCC
Adrianne Downs, FCC
Carlos Hirsch, Iusatel USA
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